


From: Colleen Miller <deputyclerk@putnamtwp.us>
Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2023 11:17 AM
To: Linda Lavey; Clerk; christy.trommater@gmail.com; Julie Durkin
Subject: Approved Town Square Events

Good Morning All
The Township Board approved the following Town Square events at
last nights meeting:

9/23 Kids Birthday Party 3-5
10/15 St. Mary’s Prayer Event 10:15 – 11:15
10/21 UofM Medicine/Needle Take Back 8-3

Colleen Miller
Deputy Clerk
Putnam Township
(734) 878-3131 x104
Deputy Clerk Hours: Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 9-5
deputyclerk@putnamtwp.us






	Letter to Council.pdf (p.1)
	Colleen Miller_Approved Town Square Events.pdf (p.2)
	Medication Take Back.pdf (p.3-4)

